
From: Cliff Chu  
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 9:13 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City File: OPA-23-0003 Object to the Application as a Key Development Area 
 
 
Ms. Simone Fiore, Town's Senior Planner 
 
The Parkway Hotels submission provided misleading information.  The proposal 
destroys the civic presence and is incompatible to the adjacent building heights. This 
will create traffic jam in front of the Town's municipal administration building. 
 
Cliff Chu 
Owner of Unit 808 
9015 Leslie Street 
Richmond Hill 
 


